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The Department adopted 18 DE Admin Code § 1317, Network Disclosure and
Transparency, on February 1, 2017 (see 20 DE Reg. 645). The purpose of these
regulations and the underlying statute is to protect consumers from surprise health care
bills that are not covered by the insured’s health insurance because the provider is out-of-
network, and to avoid creating incentives for providers to be out-of-network.

The Department received a request for clarification concerning whether this
regulation applies to pharmacies with regard to their dispensing activities.

The purpose of this Bulletin is to confirm the Department’s position that 18 DE
Admin Code § 1317 and the underlying statute do not apply to the dispensing activities
of pharmacies operating outside a facility based setting.
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